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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Monday, October 14, 2024 8:02 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Authority Tour - Coming Up Soon!

Mt. Gretna Authority Tour 

Bill Care, the Director of Public Works for the Mt. Gretna Borough and Mt. Gretna 

Authority, will be leading a tour through the Authority's sewer plant on Thursday, 

October 17. 

All Members are welcome to join the tour! The tour starts at 9 a.m. Please drive down to 

the Authority (the entrance is off Rt. 117 at the western entrance to Timber Bridge Lane). 

So that we can give Bill an idea of how many will be attending, please notify the MGCA 

Office if you plan to attend. 

Any questions? Please contact the MGCA Office. 
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